
Subject: Re: Mac OSX
Posted by Bernard K. on Wed, 10 Oct 2001 07:33:15 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I renewed my IDL maintenance contract at the beginning of summer
*because* I was expecting the forthcoming version to be available on
OSX as announced by RSI. If this had not been the case I would probably
have investigated to spend my future time and money on other solutions
for my DATA analysis.
Isn't the behaviour of RSI/Kodak in that matter considered illegal? I
mean they probably sold many maintenance contracts to people by letting
them think they would get an OSX version in the next release.

Anyway, I will write to RSI/Kodak later today to express my
dissapointment about their drop in OSX support and hope we are enough
complaining to make them evaluate their commitment again.

Bernard.
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